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 Southeast District  -  June 1, 2021

Welcome to Summer!
It is hard to believe that June is already here-I hope you are nearly ready for summer and all that it brings. 
While I'm sure you are all anxious to move closer to "normal"  remember that change can be good.  What did
you learn from this last year?   And, if this summer looks different than previous years, think about what
changes you might want to keep. I'm always curious to hear what you changed that worked really well. As we
all breathe a little easier now, I hope you know how much you are valued by your communities.  Your library is
an important asset for your town.  

Friday Forum for June
June 4 10:30-11:30

It is time once again for our monthly conversation.  This is your chance to talk
to fellow library directors about whatever is on your mind.  This informal
conversation takes place via Zoom on the first Friday of every month and is a
place to share your concerns and talk about your successes, a place to learn
from each other. 

I have had lots of questions asking about the ARPA grants, so intended to
spend some time facilitating some discussion about that program.  However, I

got double booked-I'm doing a webinar at the same time-so I'm thinking about opening the room a little later. 
For our June meeting, I'd like to open the room at 10:30, so you can talk with each other if you would like.
Then I'll join you at 11:15 and we can talk about ideas for ARPA.  Of course, you are always welcome to call or
email me with specific questions, too. See you in Zoom on Friday-link below.

Becky

District Consultant | she/her/hers 
State Library of Iowa | Southeast District

515-725-3368 | Becky.Heil@iowa.gov 
Chat (during business hours) 

 

Becky's Zoom Room

Contact Your District Office

1112 East Grand Avenue
Des Moines, Iowa 50319

https://www.statelibraryofiowa.org/contact-us/people/bheil?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://zoom.us/j/4091922361?pwd=UlV4dW9DSU11V3BWSi9Oa1IrYnlGQT09&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.statelibraryofiowa.org/contact-us/dist-offices?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
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The State Library is supported in part by the Institute of Museum and Library Services under the
provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act.

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/www.statelibraryofiowa.org
https://www.facebook.com/StateLibraryIA/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://twitter.com/StateLibraryIA?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

